
Dear Senators, 
 
It is with much regret that I have been informed of the cancellation of an Indigenous 
representative in the Marine Park.  It appears that the Howard governments plan to 
mainstream everything Indigenous is working very well for him.  It is hoped that after the 
next Federal Election the Liberal/National coalition won't be in a position to continue 
ruining our lives. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Mr Ronald Terence Gannon J P 
Secretary Mooka Bula Indigenous Association Inc. 




